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To Whom It may concern :

I am writing this recommendation letter in the capacity of Math faculty member in FIITIEE
Junior college for Rohan RatanKoduri to apply in your university for under graduation program.

[ have known Rohan over the past two years as his Math faculty member. Since his enrollment in
the high school, he has tirelessly worked to achieve good grades. He has been improving his
grades since his first year. He takes the initiative to work on the concepts that he fails to
understand in the class. He used to take extra lessons from me to understand the concepts. I
admire the way he works sincerely. He works to gain expertise in the concepts already discussed
in the class rather than concentrating upon earning high scores but in this process, he acquires
good grades. He has been consistently improving his grades in Mathematics 2A and 2B
respectively. His love for Mathematical theorems’ is very encouraging for any teacher who
would teach him or hold a discussion with him. I have also discovered him to be passionate
about learning about different things to enhance his knowledge and very enthusiastic to
participate in the class activities. Trigonometry, Integration, Binomial theorem and partial
fractions are his favorite topics. He used to enjoy the work sessions whenever | held any
discussion on these topics.

He is a fun-loving boy with an amicable nature. As his faculty member, I am deeply impressed
with the way he goes out of his way to help his friends and peers. His peers depend on him for a
number of favors academically and socially. He is very patient with each and every friend
whoever approaches him. Hailing from an aristocratic family background, he never shows his
airs. [ wish him all the best for his future.

A well-disciplined energetic young teenager with a good upbringing is all set to fulfill his
ambition, Rohan deserves my recommendation. Thus, I would unqualifiedly recommend him for
admission into your program at your university. You are free to contact me at +919347663242 or
by mail at gkameshwararaol @gmail.com for any additional information you might need in the
admission process.

Sincerely admitted,

G. Kameshwara Rao

Professor,

Depart—ment\g\f Math
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